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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508
COUNTY OF COOK AND STATE OF ILLINOIS

HAROLD WASHINGTON COLLEGE FACULTY PARTICIPATION AT
THE SCIENCE EDUCATION FOR NEW CIVIC ENGAGEMENT
AND RESPONSIBILITIES SUMMER INSTITUTE (SENCER)

THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that six Harold Washington College faculty participated in the Science
Education for New Civic Engagement and Responsibilities Summer Institute
2006 (SENCER); and

that this year’s summer SENCER group was headed by Harold Washington
College Interim Dean of Instruction John Metoyer and included faculty
members Athir Mahmud, from the Computer Information Systems
Department; Floyd Bednarz, from the Biology Department; Donyel Williams,
from the English/Speech department; Jashed Fakhrid-Deen, from the Math
Department; and Dennis Lehman. Also attending was Will Kelley, Credit
Lecture from Olive-Harvey College; and

that at SENCER our faculty networked with professors from Hamilton
College, George Mason University, and the University of Hawaii Kapiolani
Community College, Honolulu, Hawaii; and

that ongoing SENCER asthma initiative occupied the group, as well as,

finding ways in increasing community college involvement in SENCER
research projects across the spectrum of disciplines.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor
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